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Wednesday 11th September 2019

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment
GPO Box 39,
Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Maxwell Underground Coal Mine Project
Application Number: SSD−9526

I wish to register my support for the Maxwell Underground Project.

I support this project because of the future jobs it will open up for the Hunter Region and thebenefits to the community. It will bring more money into the towns supporting the businessesand local sports. It will also create economic benefits for the Hunter Region.

Kind regards,

Bailey Pope

Department of Planning
Recnived
L sEP 200

Scanning Room

N.B — I consent to my name being published on the Departments website, but I do notconsent to my address or contact details being published. Thank you
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